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Dear Madam Arnould 

Thank you for your letter dated 13 January 2014.  

The Belgian and the Netherlands Navies have participated in the EDA pooling and sharing 
activities from the beginning, and are still doing so in the subject areas of Navigation Training, 
Naval Mine Warfare and Diving. 

We are always keen to find added opportunities for pooling and sharing and that is exemplified 
in the close cooperation between our two navies in the Admiral BENELUX organization. We 
share several schools, training possibilities and maintenance facilities, and we pool especially 
in the area of logistics. 

During the course of the last 50 years, EGUERMIN has acquired specific expertise and 
knowledge as COE in Naval Mine Warfare which we share with most of the European Navies. 

We therefore believe that a liaison between the EDA and EGUERMIN NMW COE would be 
beneficial to both of us. We fully agree on the principles as proposed in your letter and we are 
confident that the liaison will lead to better exchange of information and will avoid duplication of 
efforts. We see it as an important next step in the area of pooling and sharing for Naval Mine 
Warfare. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 




